
PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 
 

• Constructing a new entrance ramp from eastbound SR 84 to 
southbound SR 93/I-75 

• Installing sound walls and overhead sign structures  

TRAFFIC IMPACTS 
 

• Single lane closures will occur along the westbound I-595 
connection ramp to southbound SR 93/I -75, Sunday through 
Thursday between 9:00 p.m. and 6:00 a.m.  

• Eastbound SR 84 will have a continuous lane closure during the 
construction of the retaining wall  

 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 
PROJECT INFORMATION FLYER 
Eastbound SR 84 Connector Ramp to Southbound SR 93/I-75 Project  
SR 84 and SR 93/I-75 in Broward County 
Financial Project ID: 436308-1-52-01  

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Four, has awarded a contract to Halley Engineering Contractors, Inc., for 
construction of the eastbound SR 84 connector ramp to SR 93/I-75 in the Cites of Weston and Sunrise.  

Construction Cost: $7,135,978            

Construction Start Date: September 19, 2020            

Anticipated Completion: Spring 2022 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION                               
MISSION STATEMENT  

 
The Department will provide a safe transportation      

system that  ensures the mobility of people and goods, 
enhances economic prosperity, and preserves the quality 

of our environment and communities. 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
 

Donald VanWhervin — FDOT Senior Project Manager  
(954) 931-6187 or donald.vanwhervin@dot.state.fl.us  
 

Rebecca Guerrero — Community Outreach Specialist  
(954) 940-7605 or rguerrero@corradino.com 

   

The project team will be distributing periodic updates. If you would like to receive project updates by email, please contact Community  
Outreach Specialist, Rebecca Guerrero, to be added to the project distribution list. Public participation is solicited without regard to race,  

color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status.  

For more information on Broward   
Operations construction projects, please visit 

our website: www.d4fdot.com 
 
 

Follow us on Twitter @MyFDOT_SEFL 


